
Oaklands School
2827 Belmont Ave
Phone: 250-595-2444
Attendance Email: oaklandsattendance@sd61.bc.ca

December 8, 2023

Important Dates 

Tuesday, December 5
Winter Concert

Doors Open at 5:30 PM

Friday, December 8
Kernels Popcorn

Friday, December 15th 
FAMILY MOVIE NIGHT

5:30 pm - 7:30 pm

Thursday, December 21
Report Cards go home

Friday, December 22
Last Day of Classes before 

Winter Break

December 25 - January 5
Winter Break - No School

Monday, January 8
School Re-Opens

Hot Lunch Orders Here:
HOT LUNCH

http://oaklandspac.hotlunche
s.net/

School Code: OHL

At Oaklands we do our very best to 
spend recess break outside, rain, 
snow and shine. Please be sure your 
children are wearing proper coats and 
shoes/boots for the weather.

The Lost and Found is located at the 
front doors by the office. Please take 
a moment to make sure your child 
does not have any items in the lost 
and found. Everything will be donated 
during the Winter Break.

A BIG thank you to Oaklands families for supporting the Book Fair this 
year. It was very successful and we will be able to buy many new books for 
our library with our credit. Thank you to the following AMAZING volunteers 
who helped out at the Book Fair: Mary, Elizabeth, Jocelyn, Lauren, Carlene, 
Alex and Georgia. You were the glue that held it all together.

Oaklands families raised 
over $900.00 at the 
Grade 5 fundraiser. 

Oaklands families raised 
$420.00 at our winter 
concert. This money will go 
towards the Mustard Seed 

mailto:oaklandsattendance@sd61.bc.ca
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Oaklands Is Generous
Oaklands staff and students will be collecting food for 12 days with a 

focus on our diversity and the theme of generosity. We have decided to 

support the Mustard Seed this year as it has been reported that food 

supplies are very low. We will be collecting supplies for 12 days and 

presenting a representative from the Mustard Seed our donations on 

Thursday, December 21st  at our final whole- school assembly. 

Students will not be required or asked to donate for each of the 12 

days. This is a voluntary contribution on a day of your choosing. Thank 

you for your generosity. 

Day 1 Tue. Dec. 5th Cash Donation at the 
Primary Concert

Day 2 Wed. Dec. 6th Rice

Day 3 Thur. Dec. 7th Canned Soup/Chili

Day 4 Fri. Dec. 8th Socks, Gloves

Day 5 Mon. Dec. 11th Toiletries (diapers, 
kleenex, etc.)

Day 6 Tue. Dec. 12th Jello/Pudding/Cake 
Mixes

Day 7 Wed. Dec. 13th Granola Bars/Crackers

Day 8 Thur. Dec. 14th Pasta

Day 9 Fri. Dec. 15th Cereal/Oatmeal/Peanut 
Butter

Day 10 Mon. Dec. 18th Pancake Mix

Day 11 Tue. Dec. 19th Canned Veg/Fruit/Fish

Day 12 Wed. Dec. 20th Sauces 
(jars/cans/jam/jellies)

Oaklands staff and students will be collecting food for 12 days with a focus on 

our diversity and the theme of generosity. We have decided to support the 

Mustard Seed this year as it has been reported that food supplies are very low. 

We will be collecting supplies for 12 days and presenting a representative from 

the Mustard Seed our donations on Thursday, December 15th  at our final 

whole- school assembly. Students will not be required or asked to donate for 

each of the 12 days. This is a voluntary contribution on a day of your choosing. 

Thank you for your generosity. 



Family movie night is a next Friday, Dec 15th. The Last day for pre-sales is on 
Monday. Please pre-order as much as possible to guarantee availability. Thank 

you to Tim Hortons on Hillside for donating hot chocolate for the event. We 
hope to see you there!  https://oaklandspac.hotlunches.net/admin/
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Oaklands School December 8, 2023

PAC NEWS

Hang on to your empties! Bring them to us for our no-sort bottle drive at the school tomorrow, 
Saturday,  January 6th, 2024. We will be set up at the staff parking lot from 10am to 2pm. Please 
help spread the word to friends and family!

Exciting news! We are holding our second Christmas Tree Chipping event on Saturday, January 6th 
sponsored by Garden City Trees and Landscape Ltd. Drop off is between 10am to 2pm. Suggested 
donation of $10 per tree.

All funds raised directly support school projects.

Thank you and have a wonderful and safe winter holiday,

PAC Executive




